
Coronavirus Update 30th March 2020 – Distance Learning 

 
  
Thanks for all your support and patience as we get to grips with large scale distance learning. 
We hope your child has plenty to do to keep their minds occupied. Teachers may be getting in 
touch to check there are no issues if no or very little work is being done. Please do not worry if 
your family circumstances make it difficult for all work to be completed, we are aiming to help 
families by providing lots of work rather than add extra pressure in a difficult time. If you have 
any problems or feedback for us please do get in touch in the usual way. Take care and stay 
safe, TSCA. 


